
From: Doug Ross
To: UTC DL Transportation
Cc: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC)
Subject: WUTC Permit CC4084
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 11:25:49 AM

To: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
      Transportation Division

From: Doug Ross, President of Spokane Transfer & Storage Co.

Dear Mike - This email is to advise you that Spokane Transfer & Storage Co. would like to
cancel the Household Goods part of the authority we hold under Permit CC-4084 and maintain
the General Freight authority under this permit. Please make this effective as soon as
convenient.

Thank you for your help,

Spokane Transfer & Storage Co.

Doug Ross, President
(doug.spokanestorage@gmail.com)
(509-220-1524)
November 16, 2018
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